
 
 

RESPONSE TO 2023 SURVEYS: “You said …. We will ….” 
 
Students 
 

You said …. We will …. 

Too much work is given at 
key times across the year 
 

We never apologise for stretching you as much as we possibly can but 
you have raised that at times you feel overworked. We want to support 
you in managing your workload. 
 
Going forwards we will: 

- Ensure that no homework, unless revision focussed, will be set in 
the 2 weeks prior to PPEs and Prelims.  

- Ensure that we review the calendar regularly to avoid burnout.   

We want feedback that is 
useful 
 

Feedback is essential in every aspect of education so you can 
understand how you are progressing. Many of this goes unnoticed such 
as questioning and short quizzes. However, we note that you sometimes 
feel like some feedback is not helpful. 
 
Going forwards we will: 

- Ensure the DIRT work is re-embedded as part of the norm.   
- Share best practice amongst staff on feedback 
- Review the quality through our normal quality assurance 

processes. 

Google Classroom is not 
consistently used 
 

Google Classroom is a great tool for submitting and setting work and 
when used effectively it can be excellent. 
 
Going forwards we will: 

- Set guidance for staff on how their Google Classroom should 
look. 

- Ensure that Google Classrooms are checked and monitored. 

 


